
Printed on: 06/07/2021 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

02/07/2021  22:11:292021/2178/P COMMNT Nellie Veltman I would have no objection to this application. Larger houses in this area are too expensive for the vast majority 

of people, and the opportunity for extensions such as this gives families the opportunity to stay in the area for 

the long term. Many gardens in Oak Village are already overlooked by Barrington Court. I don¿t think one 

additional story would make much difference in an already built up area. However it probably would make a 

big difference to people that wish to stay in the area but are priced out of bigger houses.

Page 29 of 47


